
 
TITLE IX - NOTICE AND STATEMENT OF NONDISCRIMINATION 

 

 
The Board of the Luxemburg-Casco School District does not discriminate on the basis of sex and prohibits 
sex discrimination in any education program or activity that it operates, as required by Title IX and its 
regulations, including in admission and employment.  

 
Inquiries about Title IX or to report information about conduct that may constitute sex discrimination or to 
make a complaint of sex discrimination under Title IX, please contact the District’s Title IX Coordinator, 
the U.S. Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights (“OCR”), or both.  
 

The District’s Title IX Coordinator is:  
 
Jane Mathes 
District of Special Education and Student Services 

112 N. Main St.  
Luxemburg, WI 
jmathes@luxcasco.k12.wi.us 
(920)-845-5549 x 504 
 

OCR’s regional office in Chicago can be reached at: 
 
Chicago Office 
Office for Civil Rights 

U.S. Department of Education 
John C. Kluczynski Federal Building 
230 S. Dearborn Street, 37th Floor 
Chicago, IL 60604 

Telephone: 312-730-1560 
FAX: 312-730-1576; TDD: 800-877-8339 
Email: OCR.Chicago@ed.gov 
 
 

The Board’s nondiscrimination policy and grievance procedures can be located at 
https://go.boarddocs.com/wi/luxc/Board.nsf/Private?open&login#  Policy 2264 & 2266 
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